

HIGHFIELD COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL

Blacon Point Road, Blacon, Chester, CH1 5LD e-mail: head@highfield-blacon.cheshire.sch.uk www.highfield-blacon.cheshire.sch.uk

Telephone: 01244 259650 e-mail: admin@highfield-blacon.cheshire.sch.uk

Thursday, 04 July 2024

Boreatton Park PGL

30th April- 2nd May 2025

Dear Families,

We are really excited to let you know that we are making arrangements for your child's Outdoor Activities Residential Course for Year 4 & 5 at Boreatton Park near Shrewsbury in Shropshire. Activities usually include abseiling, giant swing, archery, fencing and canoeing and are supervised by qualified instructors.

A provisional booking has been made for 30^{th} April -2^{nd} May 2025. The cost of the trip is £225 per child, which has been subsidised by school. This covers the cost of all activities as well as the charge for board and lodgings for the 3 days. No other expenses are incurred and only old clothes are necessary for the residential.

To reserve a place for your child a **non-returnable deposit of £50** and parental consent is required by **Friday 19**th **July** via the Gateway App. The remaining balance is divided into instalments to help spread the costs over the academic year. Please keep note of the following payment schedule.

Amount	Due Date
£50 Non-returnable deposit	19 th July 2024
£25	13 th September 2024
£25	11 th October 2024
£25	15 th November 2024
£25	13 th December 2024
£25	17 th January 2025
£25	14 th February 2025
£25	14 th March 2025













If you have an outstanding balance on the School Gateway it must be cleared -any payments made toward this residential will be reallocated to clear outstanding amounts before being assigned to this residential.

It is important that all parents understand that instalments must be kept up to date. Failure to make regular payments at the agreed times may result in your child's place being forfeited and any money already deposited being lost. If your financial circumstances change and you are struggling to meet an instalment payment deadline, it is your responsibility to discuss this with the school as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

MS Nícola Dowling Headteacher













